

Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan's Atmakuri Rama Rao School Road No – 45 (End), Jubilee Hills, Hyderabad-500 013.

CLASS- IV

SUMMER HOLIDAY HOMEWORK



ENJOY ALL DAYS, VENTURE TO DO DIFFERENT ACTIVITIES AND DON'T FORGET TO MAKE NEW ADVENTURES.

HAPPY SUMMER VACATION!!



Dear Students,

Summer Vacation is probably the best time of the year for you all. It's time for loads of

Ice- cream, time to stay at home and have a good time with your loved ones and getting pampered to no end and of course bonding with cousins.

summer vacation can also be a time for learning with lots of activities around.

Dear Parents,

The following tips would help your child spend these holidays in a learning way.

<u>Inculcate healthy habits-</u> i.e. getting early in the morning, brushing teeth twice a day, washing hands, drinking lots of water and eating lots of fruits.

<u>Support moral values</u>-Wishing everyone (Good Morning) helping parents and grandparents in their regular work, saying prayer in the morning and night etc. Helping needy by giving away spare toys and clothes.

<u>Nurture the Nature</u> - Plant a sapling and taking care of it, feeding the birds with water and seeds. Keep your surrounding clean and avoid using plastic poly bags.

<u>Develop learning skills</u>-Converse small sentences in English, practice, listen good music and move/dance on the rhythm, practice writing (English & Hindi) daily.

<u>Personality Development</u>- Watch less television, save food and water, bath daily and wear neat and clean clothes, don't bite your nails, use hanky/napkin to wipe nose, sweat and hands and speak politely.

Practice the tasks given below for independent learning. Here are few tasks for your ward to be completed during the vacation. Do remember to complete the given tasks after reading them carefully. Submit your work after holidays.

GUIDELINES FOR THE HOLIDAY HOMEWORK

- > Label your holiday homework and file it neatly.
- > All the work should be done on an A4 size sheet.
- Revise the syllabus for all the subjects done till now. (April month)

Happy Holidays!!

Social Science

Choose our country's five states or Union Territories and fill in the table for each state.

<u>Telugu (II Language)</u>

మీనాక్షి తెలుగు భోధిని పుస్తకంలోని pg.no. 4 - 16 వరకు చూచి వ్రాత వ్రాయండి.

<u>Hindi (II Language)</u>

अपने मनपसंद फल का चित्र बनाइए तथा उसमें रंग भरिए, उस फल की विशेषता या लाभ के बारे में लिखिए।

<u>Maths</u>

Watch this video:

https://youtu.be/TP4H-19Upx0

Watch the video and create your own 2 tessellation

patterns neatly in a colour A4 sheet with borders and submit.

Science

- * Collect any 5 different types of leaves.
- * Dip them in different colours.
- * Make their impressions on an A4 sheet of paper.
- * Label their parts.
- * Submit to your science teacher on reopening day

<u>English</u>

ACTIVITY-1 Fun time with family (Let's learn more about nouns!)

Make paper slips for different types of nouns. Write 10 words for each type of noun. Collect all the paper slips in a bowl. Play catch ball games with your friends or family members. Sit in a circle and throw a ball to a person in the circle. The person who catches the ball will pick a slip from the bowl and discloses the word along with the type of noun.

Ex: hunger (abstract noun)

ACTIVITY-2 Story time...

Watch "The Tale Of Peter Rabbit", story from the below link.

https://youtu.be/EuTIQCGxE5Y

ACTIVITY-3

Take your imaginary magnifying glasses and become a junior detective! Try to spot the errors in the given slides.

Can you find errors in the sentences below? Look for the error of punctuation, articles and noun forms.

Pink flamingos

Flamingo live in huge flocks of sometimes an million bird! Many of them are pink because they eat tiny shrimp that dye their feathers pink. Flamingos sleep in a water, often on one leg.

Flamingos bills act like sieves to filter out tiny food from a water.

Choose the right answer Owls

- Owls have/has sharp talons to grip and tear apart animals that they eat.
- Many owls have velvety fringes around their/there flight feathers that make their wings very quiet/quite as they fly through the air.
- Owl chicks Rather than/then build nests, owls prefer to lay their eggs in holes/wholes of some kind in trees or buildings.
- The male and female both help to feed the chicks/cheeks.



Spot the errors of capitalization, punctuation and prepositions.



kingfisher live in rivers. They perch in branches above the water waiting at fish for swim past. When they sees one they dives When the kingfisher catches a fish it flicks its wings resurfaces and flies away with its dinner.

ACTIVITY 4: Comprehension passages

FICTION

Compare and contrast

Finding the similarities and differences in a text helps us understand it.

Read the passage.

Grole the due to how Eagle reached the top of the mountain.

Highlight how Spider moved above Eogle's head.



The Eagle and the Spider

"How lucky am I," said Eagle, "that I have such powers of flight to take me so high and so far. There is no mountain too high for me! Here I am, looking down on all the world from a height no other living creature has ever reached!"

"What a boaster you are," said Spider, from a nearby twig. "Look where I am sitting. It isn't so far below you, is it?" Spider jumped to another twig, just above Eagle's head. He began to busily spin a web, just above Eagle.

"How did you reach this height?" asked Eagle. "You are weak and wingless. Did you somehow manage to crawl all the way up here?"



Eagle thought Spider had reached the top of the mountain.

d Eagle can run.

Circle the correct answers.

- In what way are Eagle and Spider similar? Both are ...
- a birds. b animals. c insects. d mammals.
- 2 In what way are Eagle and Spider different? Only
 - a Spider can fly. b Spider can hop. c Eagle can fly.
- 3 What can Spider do that Eagle can't?
 - a spin a web

4

- c build a nest
 - 17 47-57 Martin 414 117 1184 M. 54
- Which of the following sentences is true? a Spider is bigger than Eagle.
 - c Eagle is shorter than Spider.
- b flap its wings
- d soar above the earth
- **b** Spider is stronger than Eagle.
- d Eagle is heavier than Spider.



The ants taking Tray to the countroom

 What Tray saw in the countroom

 The bee introducing the judge

